
COUNTY OF MENDOCINO
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

CONSTRUCTION CONTRACT
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS

CONTRACT NO. 200001
REDWOOD VALLEY WATER INFRASTRUCTURE RETROFIT PROJECT

Sealed proposals will be received by the Mendocino County Department of Transportation until the hour of 2:00 
o'clock P.M., April 14, 2020, at which time they will be publicly opened and read aloud in the office of the 
Mendocino County Department of Transportation, 340 Lake Mendocino Drive, Ukiah, California, 95482 
(Telephone (707) 463-4363) for construction in accordance with the Plans and Specifications to which special 
reference is made as follows:

REDWOOD VALLEY WATER INFRASTRUCTURE RETROFIT PROJECT
DOT CONTRACT NO.: 200001

DOT PROJECT NO.: 1910-HGMPRVWD 
FEDERAL PROJECT NO. 4344DR-CA-PJ361

Plans and Contract Documents may be purchased for $100 in person at the Mendocino County Department of 
Transportation, 340 Lake Mendocino Drive, Ukiah, California, via mail, or online at 
https://www.mendocinocounty.org/government/transportation/rfps-rfqs-projects-to-bid. Accepted forms 
of payment include: company check, money order, exact amount in cash, or credit card (service fees apply). 
Please make check or money orders payable to County of Mendocino. This payment is not refundable.
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